
Here are the next two events, 
happening this Friday!

Final Flick & Float
of the Summer
on August 4th
Join us for our final Flick & Float of the season! 
The event begins at dusk and the movie starts 
when it is dark. We’ll be playing Ferris Bueller’s 
Day Off. 

Drinks and snacks provided.

Community Center 
Sneak Peek also on 
August 4th
Just prior to the movie, we’ll host a Sneak Peek 
of the district’s new, nearly opened, community 
center!

Sneak peeks are available beginning at 7 p.m. 
up until movie showtime. We are excited to 
receive our final certificate of occupancy in the 
coming weeks and truly open our doors. But in 
the meantime, come by for a sneak peek of 
the brand new, nearly 3,800-square-foot facility, 
which features a board room for meetings, a 
kitchen, extra bathrooms, and a gracious and 
airy main hall and courtyard for events.

Please Join Us! 
 
Our events continue to be a great 
way to celebrate the summer and 
be with our neighbors. We had a 
record number of residents at the 
last Flick & Float. Parking is often at a 
premium during these events and we 
encourage you to walk over whenever 
possible. It helps with the traffic and 
parking congestion tremendously.
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Board of Directors for 
Stonegate North Villages
The District is governed by a 
board of directors who serve 
staggered terms. You can email 
the Board of Directors directly at 
board@
stonegatenorthvillages.org
Jeni Reilly, President
Holly Kamm
Vicky Strain
Robert Vogel

Upcoming Meetings
Our next meeting is the 
4th Wednesday of the month 
at 5:30 p.m. Meetings are held 
online and meeting details can 
be found at the bottom of the 
website. 
StonegateNorthVillages.org

Use of Open Space
A gentle reminder that the open grassy areas across the district 
are intended to be open for families and residents for limited 
day use. This includes for picnics, family recreation and general 
play. 

These spaces are not available to reserve nor are they to be 
used for commercial activities and/or organized sports teams. 

For more information visit the Other Features page of the 
website, among others, where the district policies governing 
recreation facilities are available for download and review. 
That page can be found at: https://stonegatenorthvillages.
org/recreation-and-facilities/other-community-features/.

These documents are also available under the Meetings & 
Documents tab, beneath the Resolutions drop-down menu.

Back-to-School Reminders
As the kids head back to school, please be extra careful 
driving through the community. Also, please note that the 
parking lot for the pool and the new community center can’t 
be used for pick-up and drop-off. Thanks for helping us make it 
a successful start to the new school year.
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